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ITE Commends the Selection of Pete Buttigieg for Transportation Secretary 

  
WASHINGTON, DC — The Institute of Transportation Engineers (ITE) commends President-elect 
Biden for his selection of Pete Buttigieg for Transportation Secretary. 
 
"We are very pleased with the selection of former Mayor Buttigieg for this important position 
leading the U.S. Department of Transportation (USDOT). His experience as the Mayor of South 
Bend, IN USA provides him with an understanding of the critical role that Infrastructure 
investments play in our economy, our climate, and our ability to provide safe and equitable 
mobility choices." said Jeffrey F. Paniati, ITE executive director and CEO. "ITE looks forward to 
continuing our work with USDOT to help meet the needs of all users of the nation’s transportation 
system." 
 
About ITE -- Founded in 1930, ITE is a community of transportation professionals including 
transportation engineers, transportation planners, consultants, educators, technologists, and 
researchers. Through meetings, seminars, publications, and a network of more than 16,000 
members working in 78 countries, ITE connects members to a world of ideas, people, and 
resources. For more information, visit www.ite.org.   
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